
MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom 

Monday 3/7/22 

Meeting start 7:04pm 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Erin Wheeler, President; Carrie Drovdlic, Vice President; Amy 

Chamberlain, Treasurer; Angie Copeland, Secretary 

There were no changes to the January meeting minutes. Erin moved to approve the minutes and Carrie 

seconded the motion. 

Results of the McAllister’s Spirit night are not yet known.  

The Bus driver cards were written by Erin and Angie and placed their mailboxes at Central Office.  

With the mask mandate loosening, awards events, etc. can now take place in person.  

National Junior Honor Society will take place during the school day on March 16th. No food is needed.  

Academic awards night is May 24th. There will be two sessions with 7th grade first then 8th grade. PTO 

typically provides cookies and water. It is not needed this year so folks will leave after to create social 

distancing.  

The 8th Grade Semi Formal is May 20th from 7pm-9pm. No DJ is available to be booked so the school may 

DJ the dance themselves.  Barry hopes the regular schedule socials, etc. will take place next school year. 

Luau them décor was purchased for 2020 so will be used. PTO will provide snacks. At this time karaoke 

will is planned in the gym and games in the Media Center. PTO will recruit chaperones.  

Appreciation Days for Principal, Secretaries, Nurses, and Teacher Appreciation Week was discussed. Erin 

will send out some dates for when the four officers can meet to create a plan.  

Officer recruitment for next year is beginning now. Erin and Angie will each reach out to a potential 

recruit.  Barry emphasized an ISPTO Rep is needed for next year. Barry will include the officer positions 

that are available in the newsletters. 

Barry has requested the Aramark Potato Bar for Teacher Appreciation Week and will reach out to 

Aramark. This is tentatively set for May 4th.  

Barry will purchase mints for testing and PTO will reimburse.  

The next meeting is March 7th at 7 pm. May be in person versus Zoom. 

Carrie moved to adjourn the meeting and Erin seconded the motion.  

Meeting adjourned 7:31 pm 

 

 


